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No. RW/33044/2/88-DOIL Dated the 13th January, 1989.

To

The Chief Engineers of State Public Works Departments ‘and Union Territories dealing with National
Highways and other Centrally Financed Scheme, Director General (Works) Central Public Works Department;
and Director General Border Roads.

Subject: Creation of a separate Bridge Design cell in Highway Department for all centrally sponsored bridge works.

It has been decided that all State Highway Departments should have separate Bridge Design Cells of their
own for preparation and scrutiny of bridge designs for all centrally sponsored bridge works. It-is, therefore,
requested that an early action may please be taken to set up such cells wherever they are not already existing.

2. The receipt of this communication may please be acknowledged.




